
MARCH  2022

SAVE THE DATES

March 12th  (Saturday)          
9:00 PANCAKE BREAKFAST   
$5 per person.  Followed by a 
short mtg. Carlile’s Hangar,                  
15720 SE 175th St. Weirsdale


March17th  IMC/VMC mtg 
CANCELED                                      


April 9th Chapter Mtg 
CANCELED


SUN -N- FUN: April 5-10, 2022


Chapter 1236 Officers


Pres. John Carlile.                     
VP Bruce Cynamon.             
Treasurer Tricia Angell          
Secretary Ana Kircher.          
Membership Janette Carlile


Supporting Board Members


Tech Support Don Bartlett      
Young Eagles Judie Betz.        
Chap. Website Bob Rolfe.       
Newsletter Janette Carlile


KEEP POSTED


Email: 
eaachapter1236@gmail.com 
Website:                                      
chapters.eaa.org/eaa1236


JUST PLANE NEWS . . .

EAA Chapter 1236 Newsletter

February’s Meeting 
Welcomed Speaker,   

Corbin Clouser

Corbin Clouser, an IFR rated pilot who is currently a 
controller at the Orlando TRACON,  spoke to a full 
house at the last meeting.  He was formerly the Tower 
supervisor at Asheville, NC.  Being a controller and an 
instrument rated pilot, Corbin was able to share his 
unique perspective and answer questions regarding the 
airspace and procedures in the local area.

FEBRUARY’S “FLY OUT” A SUCCESS


After the Chapter meeting, about 10-12 airplanes took off 
from Love’s Field to meet up at Ocala’s airport restaurant, 
Elevation 89.  Nearly 30 people enjoyed lunch at this new 
eatery.  There will no doubt be other fly outs in the future.

mailto:eaachapter1236@gmail.com
http://chapters.eaa.org/eaa1236


Donation Presented 
to Kids Fly Cubs


Lee Blankenship, Chapter 
member and a Board member 
for  Kids Fly Cubs 
Organization, presented a 
donation of $1000 on behalf 
of Chapter 1236.  This is a 
community based flying 
program on the west coast of 
Florida that enables High 
School students to 
experience flying free of 
charge.  


On hand to accept the $1000 
donation was CFI Daryl 
Hickman, President of Kids 
Fly Cubs and Andrew 
Gryshchenko, a student pilot 
who just soloed at 16 years 
old.  To find out more 
information on this 
organization, click onto 
kidsflycubs.org


Daryl Hickman, Andrew 
Gryshchenko, & Lee Blankenship

What’s Ahead in March?


PANCAKE BREAKFAST at the next Chapter meeting, 
Saturday, March 12th.  9:00 Breakfast: pancakes, 
sausage, OJ, coffee. $5 per person.  Meeting will be 
held after breakfast (10:00). 


Our VIP guests will be members of the Lakeland 
AeroClub. They will be receiving a donation from 
Chapter 1236.  Staff and students will most likely be 
flying into Love’s Landing to meet and greet Chapter 
members.

Pancake Chef Pete Putnam will be on hand 
to work his magic.

IMC/VMC March Mtg Canceled


ALERT                                                                  
APRIL 9th Chapter Mtg CANCELED


Every once in a while, Sun ’N Fun “lands” (pun intended) 
during our meeting weekend.  Many members will be 
attending this “not to be missed” Aerospace Expo/Fly-In.  
For more information on airshow schedule, aircraft 
displays, vendors and online tickets, click on      flysnf.org


http://kidsflycubs.org
http://flysnf.org

